
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From: J. Scott Pritchard, DO 
Date:        02.17.2023 
Subject: Mid – Year Report – 2023 
 
 
The committee reviewed the NPRM for the proposed 
revisions/changes to the 4.00/104.00 Cardiovascular 
Disorders listings.  
 
The MC Chair prepared the NADE response. Upon completion, 
the response was forwarded to NADE President, Jennifer 
Nottingham for submission.  
 
There were no additional Committee Activities during this 
period.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
J. Scott Pritchard, DO  
Lead Medical Consultant 
ODHS/APD/DDS 
Oregon 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


